Cleeve
Park
School

September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Open Day - Saturday 23rd September 2023

On Saturday 23rd September we are holding our Open Day for prospective new year 7 students. We
require as many students as possible to help with activities taking place on the day. If you are happy for
your child to help, could you please fill in the consent form here

Your son/daughter will be required from 8.55am until 12.40pm and will be assigned to either showing
visitors around the school or helping in a Department. Students asked to help with Departments will be
approached directly by their teachers. Year 7 students will not be used as Guides as they themselves are
new to the School.

We will ensure a register is taken on the day, therefore students will need to report to the Main School
Reception at 8.55am and again at 12.40pm. Could you please make the necessary arrangements for your
son/daughter to make their way to and from school on that Saturday.

Should your child turn up to school and the necessary consent form is not signed we will need to make
contact with you by telephone before we can allow your son/daughter to participate in the day.

May we take this opportunity to thank your son/daughter for volunteering and giving up their free time for
our school and community.

Yours faithfully

My J Stone

Mr J Stone

Assistant Head Teacher

www.cleevepark-tkat.org
Cleeve Park School, Bexley Lane Tel: 020 8302 6418 Headteacher: Mrs Alex O'Donnell

Sidcup, Kent Fax: 020 8308 1571 N ) ﬁ
DAT4 4IN Emall: enquiies@cleevepark-tkat.org Company Regisfration Number: 7348231 m:

The Kemnal Academies Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales under company number 7348231, Its registered address is. The Atkins Centre,
Kemnal Technology College, Sevenoaks Way, Sidcup, Kent DA14 5AA, Cleeve Park School is a business name used by The Kemnal Academies Trust,


https://forms.gle/dSqJZNePuvUi26oc7

